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Tuesday 19th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
I am writing to inform you that we have had to take the decision to close the school 
tomorrow, Wednesday 20th September 2023. We have been informed this evening that 
a main power cable to the school has been accidentally cut by one of the diggers on the 
building site. This means that a significant proportion of school is without power and we 
are therefore unfortunately unable to open tomorrow.  
  
We apologise for any inconvenience caused in terms of childcare due to this unavoidable 
closure.   
  
We will of course keep in touch with you to keep you updated and to let you know when 
we are able to reopen. We hope to open to all pupils on Thursday 21st September 2023, 
confirmation will be sent to all families tomorrow.  
  
Yours sincerely,   
 

 
  
Mr J Cowper  
Executive Headteacher  
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